
BY ALDS. BOHL, BORKOWSKI, COGGS, PEREZ 

 

Resolution congratulating Kurt A. Behling on his retirement from the Milwaukee City 

Attorney’s Office. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

 

KURT A. BEHLING 

retired with pride and satisfaction from the Milwaukee City Attorney’s Office on 

September 23, 2016 after more than 23 years of dedicated service to the City of 

Milwaukee; and 

WHEREAS, Kurt A. Behling has represented the City of Milwaukee and its 

constituent entities in legal matters in  the courts on a variety of subjects, and is regarded 

statewide as an expert in all aspects of ordinance enforcement and municipal law; and 

WHEREAS, Kurt A. Behling has shown leadership and steadfast judgement 

throughout his many years coordinating the work of the City Attorney’s Ordinance 

Enforcement Division, proving himself to be an invaluable asset to the office; and 

WHEREAS, Kurt A. Behling ably and professionally advised the Police 

Department, the Department of Neighborhood Services, and the Municipal Courts 

through many controversial and demanding matters, and has become a valuable resource 

to every lawyer in the City Attorney's Office and to innumerable public officials and 

employees throughout city government; and 

WHEREAS, Kurt A. Behling has enriched the City Attorney’s Office with his 

quiet good humor, unflappability, willingness to assist the entire staff, and his reputation 

for honesty and integrity in all things, always acting in an honorable, professional and 

polite, yet firm, manner; now, therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Kurt A. Behling on his retirement from the Milwaukee City Attorney’s 

Office, extends its appreciation on behalf of the community, and wishes for him a happy 

and healthy retirement; and, be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Kurt A. Behling, an outstanding employee. 

Introduced by Common Council members Jim Bohl, Mark A. Borkowski, Milele A. 

Coggs and José G. Pérez, and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common 

Council on September 20, 2016. 


